
From: "Barker, Jim R (CAP, AMR)" <Jim.Barker@gecapital.com>
To: "'jponti@fcc.gov'" <jponti@fcc.gov>
Date: 6/16/00 9:51AM
Subject: Application Modification

Jacki, when I was checking applications I have submitted to the FCC, I
noticed I had some information which was correct.  On my modification to
call sign E980162, right at the beginning of section 312B, Site Information,
for some reason I had put in information regarding another site in Maryland.
I can't remember, maybe I initially copied the application and forgot to
change that.  Anyway, if you could change or pass this along to someone who
might be able to change the site information I would really appreciate it.
Actually, the site information for that license will not change from the
original filing:
James R. Budd
907-451-1271
1300 Eisele Rd
Fairbanks, AK  99712-6522  


